
November 2015  

Remembrance Day Service 

Veterans, parents and friends are invited to our Remembrance Day Ceremony on Tuesday,  

November 10, beginning at 10:00 a.m.  Each of the classes has prepared a wreath to lay in 

memory of those who served in wars to protect our freedom. Flag bearers will  participate in 

the flag  ceremony representing our country, provinces and territories.  After the ceremony, 

the veterans will be invited to attend a luncheon in their honor. 

 

 

The Halloween Parade was held on Friday, October 30th.  Students, staff and lots of crazy characters showed 
up for our annual Halloween parade. Our class winners 
were:  

KH      Emily Sheasgreen  
K/1H   Ella Harris  
1M      Hudson Sisk  
2S       Quin Kingston  
3D       Marianne Hayes  
3S       Charlotte Hayes  
4F       Benjamen Walsh   
5D      Alexa Astle   
6R      Jadyn Somers  

Goji’s Miramichi “Kid of the Week” 

Congratulations to the following students who were chosen as “Kid of the Week” for the month of October. 

 

Our Mission: North & South Esk Elementary School is committed to nurturing successful 

lifelong learners who embrace 21st century thinking. 

       Ella Harris - K/1H             Ryan Mullin - 4F               Emma Hogan - 3D              Layden Nowlan - 1M        Sydney Travis - KH 



Fall Fair   We had a fantastic “Fall Fair” once again this year.  A special thanks to the firemen who 

were able to help out in the kitchen. A special thanks goes out to Miss Downey and the rest of the staff who 

worked so hard to ensure all of the details were looked after.   

A special thanks to the Great Canadian Dollarstore and Brent Tozer for sponsoring the Fall Fair this 

year. 

REPORT CARDS & PARENT TEACHER  

Report Cards will be issued to all students on Tuesday, November 17th.  Parent-Teacher Interviews are scheduled for the  

evening of Thursday, November 19 (5:00 - 7:00) and Friday,  November 20 (9:00 am - 11:30 am ) .  A form will be sent home 

with your child’s report card for you to complete and  return to the teacher indicating your preferred time for an interview.   

Please note that there will be no school for students on Friday, November 20. 
REMINDER - KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR SEPTEMBER 2016 & EYE-DA Testing 

If you have a child who was born in 2011 - A reminder that Kindergarten Registration can be done at the school.  

Please bring your child’s Medicare Number, Birth Certificate and Immunization.  EYE-DA Testing for students 

starting  Kindergarten in September 2016, will be on December 1st starting at 9:00am.  Please contact the school if you do 

not have an appointment time - 836-7010 

We would like to thank everyone who has donated to our breakfast program .  Without your    

continuous support we would not be able to deliver a nutritious breakfast to our students each 

morning.  A big shout out to Miramichi Big Brothers Big Sisters for their generous donation to our 

breakfast program. 

We are still accepting donations for the program such as: cheese whiz, jam, juice,  and/or grocery store gift cards.  Items can be 

dropped off at the main office.  Reminder that we are a nut free school! 

Home & School Meeting - November 3  @ 6:30pm 

 
 
 

 
The NSEE Home & School will be hosting a Book Fair the week of  November 16-19  
 
The book fair will also be open to Parents during Parent Teacher on Thursday November 
19th  from 5:00 - 7:00. This  is a great place to shop for Christmas  presents.  Parent         
volunteers are also needed for this event.  Events like this can’t happen without the help 
and  support of our parents.                
 
Please contact Debbie Matchett @ 622-7302 or the school @ 836 7010 if you are able to help.   

Newsletters & Memos 

In an effort to reduce the amount of paper we use, we would like the name of the youngest child  or only child in 

the school so we will only  need to send out one newsletter per family. We will be posting our monthly newslet-

ters and monthly calendar on our school website. If you would like to receive them by email please provide us 

with your email below. Every home will continue to receive a calendar for their fridge. Please fill out the form 

below and return it to the school.  

--------------------------------------------------------—————————————————————------------------------------------------------ 

Please sign below and return to the school. 

Youngest or only child’s name: ___________________________________________________________________  

 

Teacher’s name: ___________________________  Email: ________________________________________  

 

It’s getting very cold outside.  

Please make sure your child is 

dressed with warm clothing as 

they will be going outside to play 

at recess and lunch. 

When sending bus notes, please 

make sure the name, date and 

civic address are on the notes.   

Students need to be signed in/

out at the office. Students being 

picked up after school will be in 

the office area and parents must 

come in to get the  students. 

Reminder that NSEE is a Nut Free 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 3 Home & School Meeting at 6:30 pm  

November 4 Save our Schools Meeting @ NSER 6:30 pm  

November 10 Remembrance Day Ceremony 10:00 am  

November 11  Remembrance Day– No School For Students 

November 13 World Kindness Day - Assembly @ 11:15 am - Parents Welcome   

November 16  Home & School Book Fair Begins (ends Friday, November 19) 

November 17  Report Cards go home 

November 19  National Jersey Day & Parent Teacher Interviews (5:00pm-7:00pm) 

November 20  Parent Teacher Interviews (9:00am-11:30am) No School for students        

November 27 PJ Day an Recognition Assembly at 12:35 - Parents Welcome 

December 1 EYE-DA Testing  

December 5 Breakfast with Santa 

December 9 PSSC Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

December 16 Christmas Concert @ 9:00 am 

December 18 Last Day of Classes before Christmas Break  

January 5 First Day of Classes after Christmas Break      

 


